

# Notices to Parents and Guardians

## A message to all parents and guardians from Mr Chris Wain, Head of Futures

The Art Department invites all parents and friends to a special charity fundraising exhibition by Saloplan artists on Saturday 21st September.
It will return original postcard-sized artworks by current and former Saloplan artists, all of which will be on sale to raise funds for Shrevosbury
House (the Shewsy), the School's youth center in Everton, Levepool.

The exhibition takes place in the Art School and will include work by s international fame in the art world – Charlie Adlard, Max Baccanello, and by current pupils who may well achieve fame in the future!

### Shrewsbury Half-Marathon: final call to join 'Team Shrewsbury School'

You can enter the event through the following link: 

https://www.ahrewsburyhalf.co.uk/. When entering, please add 'Shrewsbury School' as the team name. Once you have registered, please let Mate Evason knows one can keep track of entries (

make Ingelieve bury or gulk, Please also let Kale Knowy you versit lize MSS-MYLD. We will need to know final numbers by Monday 2th the Marketing-glave-weap or gulk, Please also let Kale Knowy you versit lize MSS-MYLD. We will need to know final numbers by Monday 2th the MSS was a support of the MSS which was a support of the MSS was a support of the MSS

For further details and links to the fundraising pages for the two charities, please see "Forthcoming Events" below

### Follow Shrewsbury School on Twitter

For daily snippets of School news, events and photos, do please follow us on Twitter • @ @ShewsSchool. The Headmaster is also on Twitte and there are lots of other school Twitter accounts overing eadednic, sports and co-curricular activities, so you may well be interested in Glowing those too. And full fix can be found under the "Contact Ut to be not be School website and vide link in: © Shewsen's School on

### Latest News









iring trees.

lidays 22 intrepid lopians and four embers of staff trave Guyana to work ongside scientists an inservationists in the reest uninterrupted



ech week the Futures epartment publishes a ulletin for Fifth and Sixth ormers featuring details oout events, talks,







Shrewsbury's Head of Drama, Dr Helen Brown and Head of Spanish, Trish Henderson spent the first part of their summer volunteering with the Ankawa Foundation in northern Iraq. Dr Brown explains why...

Read More



Read More



Read More



Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our we

No Events added to the Nev